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NUSPAR RESOURCES LTD.

305 - 535 Thuriow Street Telephone: (604) 687-7981
Vancouver, B.C. V6E 3L2 Telex: 04-54473

March 13, 1984.

NEWS RELEASE

The Company is in receipt of a requisition for a general meeting,
purporting to be given on behalf of members representing not less
than 1/20 of the issued shares of Nuspar Resources Ltd. The
requisition states that the purpose of the meeting is to "request
the resignation of the present Board of Directors; elect a new
Board of Directors; discuss the option with Triangle Ventures and
the Sombrio project, and deal with such other business as may come
before the meeting." The Company's solicitors have been
instruoted to review the form of requieition to ensure that it is
in compliance with the provisions of the British Columbia Company
Act. Assuming that the requisition is in order, a general meeting
will be convened on or before June 24, 1984, pursuant to the
requirements of the Company Act.

It is understood that shareholders may be approached by or on
behalf of a company incorporated under the name "Sombrio Mines
Ltd." with an offer to exchange their Nuspar shares for shares of
Sombrio Mines Ltd. So far as Nuspar Resources Ltd. is aware, no
such offer has in fact been made. However, the following
announcement was made on March 9, 1984 by Sombrio Mines Ltd.:

"For Immediate Release Sombrio Point Mine to go ahead Victoria,
B.C. - March 9, 1984 - Sombrio Mines Ltd. a newly formed company
in Victoria, has received an option from Triangle Ventures Ltd. to
proceed immediately with the development of the Sombrio Point Gold
Mine. 1Ian Sherwin, President of Triangle Ventures, said today.
Sombrio Mines Director, Malcolm MacDonald, said Nuspar Resources
Ltd. shareholders will be asked to tender their registered shares
of record for the same number of Sombrio Mines shares. The share
for share exchange will take place following regulatory
approval...For further information please contact Malcolm (Mac)
MacDonald Telephone 642-5682."
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This release has been prepared by H.S. Aikins on behalf of the
Board of Directors, who accepts responsibility for its content.

The Vancouver Stock Exchange has neither approved nor disapproved
the information contained herein.



